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ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH INSPECTION
SAWACO WATER DESALINATION, JEDDAH

Nizar Kammourie, General Manager
SAWACO WATER DESALINATION
North Obhur, Jeddah

P.O. Box 5604

Jeddah 21432

Recipient e-mail: nizarkam@sawaco.com

As part of Saudi Aramco Environmental Health monitoring program of Approved
National Food & Water Suppliers, Western Region Environmental Unit (WREU) visited
your facility at North Obhur, Jeddah on September 12, 2013. The objective of the
inspection was to assess the facility against G.I. 0151.006, implementing the Saudi
Aramco Sanitary Code (SASC).

Site inspection revealed that the plant is operating to a high standard of Good
Manufacturing Practice and Quality Control. Accordingly, WREU is pleased to inform
you that your water tfreatment plant will be retained on the list of Saudi Aramco'’s
Approved National Food & Water Suppliers list for the provision of bulk water to Saudi
Aramco.

EPD will continue to arrange visits to SAWACO at North Obhur and Corniche Reverse
Osmosis Plant (CROP) at Al-Shate'e district in Jeddah where it is proposed we visit in
2014,

For more information, please do not hesitate to contact James White on 02-427-
0146.

Zubair M Azizkhan, Supervisor (A)
Western Region Environmental Unit
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